
IT’S COOL TO HELP PEOPLE
STAY WARM THIS WINTER.

coat drive
T.F. O’Brien Cooling & Heating is excited to begin their first Winter Coat Drive 
to benefit the Long Island Coalition for the Homeless. When the frigid weather 
arrives, we know how important these items will be to those we help!

(516) 488-1800

Join Us In Giving Back!
We’ll gladly pick up your donation during any scheduled 
service call.

to benefit the  
Long Island Coalition for the Homeless

WHERE:  
T.F. O’Brien Cooling & Heating
100 Denton Avenue
New Hyde Park, NY 11040 

WHEN:  
October 1st  
through November 16th

T.F. O’BRIEN  
COOLING & HEATING

We are asking for donations of new or laundered,  
gently used coats, scarves, hats and gloves.


